
HOA 10/15/24

We are working with codes regarding the status of the burned house at the Poplar Creek
entrance.

Nick Is working to Digitize HOA bylaws

Finance Comm,
2025 budget proposal will be ready for approval at November Meeting.

We are working on having the lumber for the pedestrian bridge donated.

Tree trimming budget is over because of the cotton blossom tree by pool.

Jim Curley: Good standings and unusually low delinquent rate!
Overall operating at typical post summer #s.


